Illegal boaters on Anglian rivers
faced fines of nearly £5k in February

6 boaters have appeared in court for not registering their vessels — and the
Environment Agency is warning others not to make the same mistake

Ponteland flood defence to be improved

On Wednesday 4 March 2020 initial works will be undertaken to improve the
existing Environment Agency flood defence in Ponteland.

Sellafield permit changes issued

The Environment Agency has carried out a major review of Sellafield Ltd's
Radioactive Substances Activities (RSA) permit.

Climate change, the challenge of our
time

Speech at National Farmers Union conference.

Public urged to check flood risk as
high tides continue

Environment Agency warns of possible flooding on the Severn Estuary
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